
QUESTION NO 1 By Councillor Jim Campbell for 
answer by the Convener of the 
Transport and Environment 
Committee at a meeting of the 
Council on 22 August 2019 

Question On what date were either, or both, Transport for Edinburgh 

and Lothian Buses first informed in writing of the Councils 

intention to adopt a EURO VI standard for diesel power 

vehicles to enter the proposed LEZ for Edinburgh? 

Answer 


